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Coronavirus update from Andrew Bills  
17th April 2020 

 

Hi everyone, 
 
Today’s video update is now available on YouTube for you to watch. 
 
A reminder for parents who have children home schooling from next week – we support flexible 
working arrangements. Please have a chat with your leader to find a balance for your home and 
work life.  
 
We’re in to week five now and it’s so important you continue looking after yourself. I’m taking 
breaks from my screen and getting out for exercise daily. I encourage you to find ways to 
support your health and wellbeing.  
 
Finally, a thank you to the team up at Callide who are working through tough conditions on B1. 
 
I’ll see you all again next week.  
 
Andrew Bills 
CEO 
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